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Pennzoil Company
P.0. Drawer 1828
Midland, TX 79701

SUBJECT: North Bagley Wolfcamp Pool,
North Bagley Penn Pool, and
Pennzoil Company Cabot State #1 (I-14-11-33)

-Gentlemen:

A study was done on the North Bagley Wolfcamp Pool and the North Bagley
Penn Pool. This study shows that the principle pay for the North Bagley
Penn is in Penn formations with numerous wells also producing from a
zone higher than the Bough A in the Wolfcamp.

" The New Mexico 0il1 Conservation proposes that the North Bagley Penn
vertical limits be established as Permo Penn. In order to do this we
would have to abolish the North Bagley Wolfcamp Pool and place the
Pennzoil Company Cabot State Well #1 in the new pool. This new pool
would be on 80-acre spacing. At this time the subject well is on
40-acre spacing.

This leaves us with two options:
1) You may dedicate 80 acres to your Cabot State #1, or
2) You may obtain a nonstandard 40-acre proration unit for
subject well.

Please review this proposal and if you have any questions concerning the
above, please contact Paul F. Kautz in the Hobbs OCD office at 505-393-€161.
Please inform us in writing concerning the proration unit by March 15, 1983,
as this matter will be scheduled for the earliest hearing after that date.

Very truly yours,
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